The Insolvency Service newsletter:
Summer 2020

News story

The summer 2020 edition of our newsletter is now available.
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In our summer newsletter we:

e review the features of the Corporate Insolvency and Governance Act 2020

e outline the steps we have taken to continue to offer our public services
during the COVID-19 pandemic

e confirm plans for our annual stakeholder forum, Insolvency Live!, to be
held virtually in November

and more.
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